
Notice of New Pricing Structure 

Dear Valued Client, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change 

to our pricing structure for IT services, effective [Start Date]. 

Our aim is to continue providing you with high-quality services while adapting to the evolving 

demands of the industry. After careful consideration, we have decided to implement a new 

pricing model that reflects the current market trends and the exceptional value we offer. 

Here is a summary of the new pricing structure: 

• Service A: [New Price] 

• Service B: [New Price] 

• Service C: [New Price] 

We understand that changes in pricing can be challenging, and we are here to assist you 

throughout this transition. Please feel free to reach out to your account manager or contact our 

support team for any questions or concerns you may have. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


